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Our Scribner staff members have tirelessly
devoted themselves to our community these past
months. Now it's time to show them how much we
love and appreciate their efforts. Here is how YOU
can join us in thanking and celebrating them:

Have your child(ren) make a card for their
classroom teacher, as well as one additional staff
member, and deliver it along with a flower or candy
bar, when arriving at school on Monday, May 2nd.

STAFF
APPRECIATION
WEEK

May 2nd - May 6th


